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Dear St. Celestine School Families,

Welcome back to a new calendar year. May your 2024 be filled with God’s

blessings and grace. May this be a year filled with joy.

Pre-registration for the 2024/25 School Year for current families begins now. For

your convenience, please pre-register on-line using this link:

https://stcelestineschool.org/register-current

Keep in mind many spaces fill up quickly and we want to make sure you are part

of the wonderful year ahead. Registration is completed when paperwork and the

registration fee are received in the School Office. All tuition and fees must be resolved.

Registration for new families begins January 28, 2024. Please mark that date on

your calendar because we will have an Early Childhood Session at 10:30; Mass at 11:00;

and Open House immediately after the 11:00 am Mass. Please share this information

with any new families you think might be interested in it.

Pizza with the Principal has been rescheduled to January 29 from

6:30pm-8:00pm. Please use the link on the flyer to register, if you would like to attend.

Lastly, since winter has fully arrived, please factor the weather into dropping off

and picking up. Please drive carefully near the school. When weather plays a role in the

morning drop off, please leave a little earlier.

With Prayers, Gratitude and Blessings,

Sheila M. Klich

Principal

https://stcelestineschool.org/register-current


8th Grade Appreciation Night

Thursday 1/11/23 is 8th Grade Appreciation Night for
our Lady Celtics! Come out to support the Basketball

Program all night!

6pm: 4th Grade Boys
7pm: 7th Grade Boys
8pm: 8th Grade Girls*

Gym Opens to the fans 5:30
*8th grade appreciation presentation prior to the start of the game.



When:

Thursday, January 11  

5:00 - 8:00 PM

Where:

3131 Thatcher Ave, 

River Grove, IL 60171

Join Us For A 

FUNDRAISER 

Mention 

St. Celestine 

Parents’ Club 

when you order!

15% 
of the proceeds 

will be donated 

to 

St. Celestine 

Parents’ Club!



Uniform Donations Needed! 

Please donate SCS uniforms 
(clean and in good condition) to 

St. Celestine Parents’ Club 

Tuesday, January 16th 
& Wednesday, January 17th

Students turning in 
school uniforms can earn an 

Out of Uniform Pass for 2023-2024

Place uniforms in a plastic bag with slip below.

Student Name: ________________________

     Grade/Classroom: _______________       

Are you wondering 
what to do with 

uniforms that just don’t 
fit anymore?



Please join us for our monthly  

Pizza with the Principal 
Monday, January 29, 6:30-7:30pm in the annex 
 
All guardians and parents are welcome for a 
monthly gathering with Ms. Klich to meet and 
discuss all things St. Celestine! Pizza will be 
served! This is an adults only event. 
 

 
 
Please RSVP at this link  
https://forms.gle/4tGFmgVFjERgByP5A 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/4tGFmgVFjERgByP5A

